From: Caroline Morrey 
Sent: 01 September 2015 16:47
To: Alex Keen
Subject: 14/02156/OUT - Land south of Cotefield Business Park, Oxford Road, Bodicote

Hi Alex,

I do not have any further comments to make regarding the above planning application.  

Regards,

Caroline

Caroline Morrey

Arboricultural Officer

Environmental Services

Cherwell District and South Northamptonshire Council

